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Workshop Report Distribution 
Oregon Sea Grant (OSG) distributed the Summary Workshop Report by email to all workshop 
participants and interested parties on December 22, 2022 with the request to pass along the report to 
others within their personal networks. NOAA Fisheries distributed the report through the West Coast 
Region Groundfish Listserv (3,973 email addresses) on December 23, 2022.  

Comment Solicitation Process 
A dedicated email address (Sablefish.Workshop@oregonstate.edu) was established to accept 
comments. In the original distribution of the workshop report, comments were requested by January 
20th, 2023. One comment was received on December 22, 2022 and is included below. A reminder was 
sent to all workshop participants and interested parties on January 24, 2023 and the deadline to accept 
comments was extended through January 27, 2023. No additional comments were received.  
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